

SR UNIT 1 OVERVIEW

1. Read and choose the correct answer.

Has your daughter _____ piano lessons since she was five?

- a. takes b. took c. taken

Michelle and Jake _____ for 20 years. They are still very happy together.

- a. was married b. have been married c. were married

_____ you _____ to Canberra alone last week?

- a. Have- driven b. Did- drove c. Did- drive

Justin rarely _____ his dog out for a walk because he is very busy with work.

- a. take b. taken c. takes

What _____ she _____ reading when she was a child?

- a. does- enjoy b. has- enjoyed c. did- enjoy

Would you like _____ a cup of coffee after work?

- a. getting b. to get c. get

Da Nang is the city _____ I want to live.

- a. where b. which c. that

This is the restaurant _____ has the best pizza in town.

- a. where b. that c. whose

Read the answers and WRITE QUESTIONS for the underlined parts:

I have lived in Hanoi for 10 years.

He has cereal and fruit for breakfast.

We ate out at an Indian restaurant last night.

2. Read this email from your Thai friend, Patty.

From: Patty

To:

Subject: This weekend

Hi,

It's great that you're free to meet me this weekend. I have a few questions. Where is the best place in your town to meet? What would you like to do? And shall I bring anything?

Write soon,

Patty

Write an email to Patty and answer her questions.

Write **25 words** or more.

3. Read and choose the correct answer.

Alan: I started playing tennis when I was five years old, but I was never good at it. My parents really wanted me to do well and paid for me to have lessons outside school, but I always preferred football. I'm good enough to be in a top local team. With tennis, I could never hit the ball where I wanted it to go- it was always too high or too far. Finally, my parents let me stop going to tennis lessons and I've spent my time playing football since then.

Rod: My favorite sport has always been rugby. I've tried other sports and I was good at tennis. I won a tennis competition at school and my sports teacher told me that I was an excellent tennis player. But I didn't enjoy it as much as rugby because I like being part of a team. So I stopped playing tennis when I was about thirteen. My teacher and parents thought I should continue with it, but I preferred rugby.

Ben: I've always played a lot of sports. It's an important part of my life, and since I left school, I have done a wide variety of different types of sports- golf, rugby, tennis, and football. I'm quite good at all of them, but I can't really say that I enjoy one more than the others. I'm probably best at rugby because I'm a big person, and it is hard to stop me when I'm running fast.

Who doesn't have a favorite sport?

- a. Alan b. Rod c. Ben

Who was very good at a sport that wasn't their favorite?

- a. Alan b. Rod c. Ben

Who had extra lessons in a sport?

- a. Alan b. Rod c. Ben

Who says their body size helps them to do a sport?

- a. Alan b. Rod c. Ben

Who likes to play with a group of people?

- a. Alan b. Rod c. Ben

Who has enjoyed football all their life?

- a. Alan b. Rod c. Ben